
NC3Rs 2019 Funding Highlight 
Notice Launch 
Tuesday 4 September 2018
10:00 to 16:15
Central London

Attendance is free, but registration is essential. Closing date for registration is 
21 August 2018.

https://nc3rs.org.uk/events/nc3rs-2019-highlight-
notice-launch

For more information:

To encourage greater use of non-mammalian model organisms for 3Rs purposes, 
the NC3Rs has a highlight notice across all of its response mode funding schemes. 
Focusing on establishing collaborations between rodent and non-mammalian model 
organism users, the highlight notice will be launched at an NC3Rs workshop:

 ▪ Hear about scientifi c and 3Rs applications of non-mammalian model organisms 
 ▪ Learn about the highlight notice and applying for an NC3Rs grant 
 ▪ Showcase your own research with a three minute “fl ash presentation” on your 

expertise and the type of collaborator you are seeking 
 ▪ Meet new potential partners to submit a grant application with

Applications are invited using any of the following non-mammalian model organisms:
 
 ▪ Nematodes e.g. C. elegans
 ▪ Zebrafi sh embryos and larvae (prior to protection 

under the Animals (Scientifi c Procedures) Act) 

Any area of biomedical research is in remit, but all applications must include a rodent 
user paired with a non-mammalian model organism user. 

Any questions? Email: 3rsgrants@nc3rs.org.uk

Do you use non-mammalian model organisms in your research? 

Are you a rodent user keen to explore how other whole organism models 
could benefi t your research? 

Are you interested in funding for a new research collaboration? 

 ▪ Drosophila
 ▪ Galleria mellonella 


